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I hope everyone is still fine, and enjoying this warm weather.   Poke Sallet Festival went good for the Gainesboro camp, & had a good skirmish. The Gaines House Association was there.   The OCR had the great grand daughter of Aunt Polly there, doing her impression of her ancestor (looked just like her).   The Monterey camp, Highland Brigade, and a few TN Division members, OCR, UDC, & the public showed up for a fine Monument Dedication at the base of the I-40 flag pole. I couldn't hear too good cause of the traffic on I-40. The Brigade Adjutant's wife video recorded the Ceremony & said her camera did great & could hear every word. So we may be able to get a copy someday.   25 May @ Granville they'll be having their Heritage Day Festivities, starts around 9am. The Division Adjutant & many other re- enactors will be there.   Don't forget the Brigade spring rifle/pistol shoot is at my place, 1 June, @ 11 am. Period rifles (two classes: .36 caliber & under, & probably .45 caliber & up), all style pistols, and maybe .22 rifles will be shot. This will just be a fun shoot to get ready for the competition shoot @ our Forrest Picnic.    On 2 June we'll be having our Confederate Memorial Day Ceremony @ Cookeville City Cemetery @ 2pm.   15 June is the Forrest Boyhood Home Fund Raiser. There will be cavalry, cannons, infantry, and a skirmish, and entertainment. It'll be an all out fun day in Chapel Hill 
TN.   Don't forget to "Buy a Tag, Save a Flag", for your vehicles. We still have a few of the new Kroger gift cards available.   Deo Vindice,   Mike Williams, Commander, Dillard-Judd camp 1828/Highland Brigade
            UPCOMING Events  

MAY 20, 2013- The Confederate Raid on St. Albans, Vermont

Our program for May will be presented by Richard Knight of Nashville. After earning a B. A. at Virginia Military Institute, he went on to earn a Master’s Degree at U of A at Birmingham and a Law Degree from Cumberland School of Law at Samford University.  He served in the Armored branch of the Army for three years and has worked as an attorney since then.  He has been married to Linda for 42 years.
Richard joined the SCV in 1968 on the record of Capt. John Hughes of the 3rd Virginia Cavalry.  He belongs to several other patriotic or heritage organizations and has always been an avid student of history.  While many of us have heard of the Confederate Raid on St. Albans, Vermont, almost none of us know any of the details.
This promises to be “the program” of the year!  We hope you will join us on Monday the 20th of May at Shoney’s on South Jefferson.  Come around 6 if you want to eat supper.  The meeting will start at 7 p. m.
Meeting - Shoneys on South Jefferson

Eat - 6 p. m.

Meeting starts - 7 p. m.

Ed Butler 1st Lt. Commander

Program Chairman
On the following 2 pages, the text of “The Tennessee Heritage Protection Act” is printed. This law was just passed to prevent actions such as were taken by the Memphis City Council, when they renamed the three parks in Memphis to dishonor the legacy of our ancestors. The bill was passed in March and signed into law in April, 2013.  (For those of you receiving this by email, there is a separate attachment.)
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